
 

 

 

Vegreville Council approves opening of Spray Park 
and Fitness Centre with restrictions 

JUNE 23, 2020 

At the regular Council Meeting on June 22, 2020, Town Council approved the Lion's 
Club Community Spray Park to open with restrictions on Friday, June 26, and the 
Fitness Centre to open with restrictions on Monday, July 6. The Aquatic Centre, Social 
Centre, Multiplex, and the Wally Fedun Arena will remain closed until further notice. 

User guidelines outlining the restrictions for all open Town facilities are being updated to 
account for the changes that came into effect on June 12 as part of stage two of 
the Province's Relaunch Plan and will be made available to residents on our website in 
the coming days. 

Phil Rowe, the Town's Community Service Director said, "We know that residents are 
eager to access all of our facilities during the summer months, especially when kids are 
out of school, but the Provincial guidelines that the Town has to follow puts a significant 
strain on our resources. We're opening the Splash Park and Fitness Centre because we 
can do so in such a way that ensures the health and safety of all residents, staff, and 
visitors." 

To learn more about the restrictions that will be in place at the Spray Park and Fitness 
Centre, Vegreville's Municipal Relaunch Plan, and all other Town-COVID related 
information, please visit www.vegreville.com/covid-19. 
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For more information, please contact: 
Kaleb Brink, Communications Coordinator 
T: 780-632-2606 E: kbrink@vegreville.com   

 

Town of Vegreville  
4829 50 Street  

Postal Drawer 640  
VEGREVILLE, ALBERTA  T9C 1R7 

T: 780-632-2606  |  F: 780-632-3088 
vegtown@vegreville.com | www.vegreville.com 

 

mailto:kbrink@vegreville.com

